
Welcome to the February edition of your residents’ 
newsletter, where we have decided to mix things 
up a bit and focus on providing you with some fun 
activities for all the family to enjoy.

We have had quite a few new sales over the past 
month or so, with approx 70 homes now occupied, 
so a very warm welcome to any new residents. 

The impact of Covid has made it difficult for us 
to get to know you. In normal times we would be 
meeting you and asking you what activities, events 
and support you would like to see from the CMO in 
the coming year.  We can’t get out to meet you or 
welcome you to the Chilmington Community Cabin 
at the moment, so we invite you to write to us. 

Lockdown is a difficult time for us all, but some find 
it more difficult than others, so reaching out and 
making contact with those in our community is so 
important.  The CMO Team may be able to help 
too, so get in touch using our contact details. Visit 
ashford.gov.uk. to find a whole host of local and 
national services which provide support.  This 
website signposts support for those who need help 
with food, wellbeing, covid tests, and much more. 
Equally, if you have some time to give and want to 
volunteer, then there is also a list of community 
groups and ways that you can get involved. For 
more ideas, contact Ashford Volunteer Centre via 
ashford.vc.org.uk.

Your parish council is very active in the Great Chart 
with Singleton area.  It is worth visiting their website 
to see what they have to offer. 
greatchartsingleton-pc.gov.uk 

So, in this newsletter, we have tried to provide a bit 
of fun for everyone of all ages.  Some of the answers 
to the crossword are on this newsletter whilst the 
remaining answers, along with those of the other 
two puzzles, can be found on the CMO’s website. 
Have fun!

cmo.org.uk

Feeling a little reflective on the past year and how 
different it is to how we wanted our first year 
working with residents to be, I am reminded that 
spring is on its way and better times are coming.  We 
will get to meet you soon and put on activities and 
events for you all to enjoy.  Take care and stay safe,

SallyAnne
CEO, Chilmington Management Organisation
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Spot the Difference
Can you spot four things which are different 
between these two photographs?

Contact the CMO via hello@cmo.org.uk or go to cmo.org.uk



Contact the CMO via hello@cmo.org.uk or go to cmo.org.uk

Across
7.The name of the CMO building on The Avenue
9.The current number of CMO Directors on the Board
10.Your parish council
11.The first name of the CMO CEO
12.Your local authority

Down
1.The name of the first primary school
2.The rough number of houses occupied
3.Chilmington Management Organisation acronym
4.The number of developers currently building houses 
on the Chilmington development
5.Name of the ancient woodland at Chilmington 
6.Name of the main street through the district centre
8.The first name of the CMO Board Chairperson

Words can be in any direc-
tion, forwards/backwards/
diaganally/up/down 

Letters can be used more 
than once!

ASHFORD
AVENUE
BAYSIDE
CABIN
CHILMINGTON
COMMUNITY
COPPICE
CRESCENT
DRIVE
FARM
GARDENS
GATE
GLEN
GREEN
GROVE
HAY
HIGHWOOD
HOLLYCROFT
KENT
KETTLE
LAKE
LANE
MEADOWS
MEWS
OAK
PARKLAND
PEOPLE
RISE
VIEW
WOODLAND

Crossword

Wordsearch

Some of the answers to the 
crossword can be found on 
this newsletter and some on 
the  cmo website!


